

Twiss Green Newsletter Friday 12th September 2025

Head Teacher: Mrs Natalie Hughes Chair of Governors: Mrs Liz Davis

twissgreen_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk

TWISS GREEN Achieving, Caring and Growing Together

A Wonderful Start to the Autumn Term!

Autumn term 2025 is now in full swing and all classes have had a wonderful start to the new school year. Our youngest members of Team TG, in both Nursery and Reception, have settled in so quickly. It's been lovely to see their big smiles as they make new friends, explore their classrooms, and dive into exciting activities each day. A big thank you to all our families across the school for your support in helping the children begin the term so well.

In our first Celebration Assembly of the year, merit certificates were presented to three children in each class from years 1–6, who have demonstrated our values of resilience and relationships, or have made excellent progress in one or more areas of the curriculum this week. We are looking forward to Reception joining us for Celebration Assembly in the coming weeks and to continuing to recognise our Nursery superstars regularly with their own, special certificates! Here are this week's merit recipients in front of our new Recognition Board in the hall!



TWISS GREEN

Achieving, Caring and Growing Together

2025/26 Dates

This year, we've worked hard to schedule as many events as possible in advance, and a full list of dates for the year has been sent along with this newsletter. We hope that providing as much notice as possible helps families to plan ahead. While a few dates are still to be confirmed, having the majority of events set should make it easier to keep track of what's coming up! As always, we'll continue to highlight upcoming dates in each newsletter as a helpful reminder.

Special Dates to Note:

- **Sunshine Assemblies** (Reception—Year 6): These assemblies are a wonderful opportunity for children to share their learning and achievements with family and the whole school. We love welcoming family members into school to celebrate these special assemblies with us.
- **Share a Lesson Sessions** (Reception—Year 6): Family members are invited to join their child in school to share a lesson together. These sessions are a lovely way to experience your child's learning firsthand and create some lovely memories together.
- Reception and Year 1 Phonics and Reading Meetings: During these important meetings, we will share our approach to phonics and reading with you, as well as how you can support your child at home. Following the meeting, you are invited to come and watch a phonics lesson in your child's class.
- **December:** It may feel a little too early to be thinking about that time of year just yet, but December does get very busy, so please take note of the relevant dates for your child!

Meet the Teacher!

A reminder that you are invited to come into your child's new classroom between 8.30am and the start of the school day next Wednesday, 17th September. This will give you an opportunity to see your child's classroom and chat to the staff team. We look forward to seeing you then!

Nut Free School



Please remember that we are a nut free school due to a severe nut allergy. Please support us in sending nut free products into school for your child's snack or packed lunch.

TWISS GREEN Achieving, Caring and Growing Together



Autumn Term Diary Dates

Dates may be added or altered and we will do our best to give you as much notice as possible. Please keep an eye on them in each newsletter!



Wednesday 17th September	Meet the Teacher, 8.30am
Wednesday 24th September	PTFA AGM, 8pm
Friday 26th September	PTFA Tuck Shop
Wednesday 1st October	Residential meeting for Y4 Parents, 5pm
Wednesday 8th October	Harvest—donations for Warrington Foodbank
Wednesday 8th October	Open Evening for Nursery and Reception new starters, 4-6pn
Friday 10th October	Year 2 Share a Lesson, 2pm
Tuesday 14th October	Reading and Phonics Meeting for Reception Parents, 9.10am
Tuesday 14th October	Year 1 Share a Lesson, 2pm
Friday 17th October	Year 5 Share a Lesson, 2pm
Monday 20th October	Reading and Phonics Meeting for Year 1 Parents, 9.10am
Tuesday 21st October	Open Morning for Nursery and Reception New Starters, 9.30- 11am
20th—21st October	Y4 Residential to Winmarleigh Hall
Thursday 23rd October	PTFA Halloween Disco
Friday 24th October	Break up for half term
Monday 3rd November	INSET Day
Tuesday 4th November	Children return to school for Autumn 2